
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 2:15 PM 
To: Peggy Hoogestraat  
Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002 
 
Ms. Hoogestraat, 
 
Your additional comment will be posted under Comments and Responses in the CO2 pipeline 
permit application dockets currently under review, HP22-001 and HP22-002. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




